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Touch-A-Truck at Litchfield Park
Achen-Gardner was happy to be a sponsor at the Litchfield 
Park Touch-A-Truck event on November 18th. Our employee-
owners had a blast passing out fun swag and showing off 
some of our equipment. This free family event gave kids of 
all ages the opportunity to see and touch the equipment and 
learn all about construction. Thank you to all the volunteers 
and sponsors who helped make this event a huge success. 
Visit our website for more event photos.

Fantasy of Lights
Achen-Gardner is proud to be a sponsor of the City of Tempe’s Fantasy 
of Lights Street Parade (November 24th) and Fantasy of Lights Boat 
Parade (December 9th). These holiday traditions bring together families 
and friends to kick off the holiday season. Visit the event website for 
more information.

https://www.achen.com/recent-news/2023/11/27/2023-touch-a-truck
https://www.downtowntempe.com/_email/_view.php?id=106-820858-77977516
https://www.downtowntempe.com/_email/_view.php?id=106-820858-77977516
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Waterline Replacements
North Tempe Waterline Replacement CMAR
Residents in Tempe may see our crews installing 8” and 12” waterline 
throughout their neighborhood. This work also includes service 
connections, fire hydrants, other water appurtenances, sidewalks, 
curbs, gutters, driveways, and pavement replacement as needed 
to complete the project. Visit our website for more project 
information.

Improvements in Chandler
Detroit Basin/Gazelle Meadows Park Storm System 
and Associated Improvements CMAR
We recently started work on this project, which will address flooding 
issues by improving drainage in the area of Detroit Basin and Gazelle 
Meadows Park and provide other much-needed improvements to water 
and sewer infrastructure in the surrounding neighborhood. We are 
working with local stakeholders to maintain safety and access during 
construction. Visit our website for more project information.

Gilbert Project in the News
Our award-winning Zone 1 - Transmission Main Assessment and 
Rehabilitation CMAR project for the Town of Gilbert was recently 
featured in an article published by Water Finance & Management. This 
article was written by WFM Staff and talks about how this project helps 
the Town of Gilbert extend the life of the 
critical water main. “Achen-Gardner 
Construction completed improvements 
including replacing isolation valves, 
air release valves, and drains while 
adding new system interconnects and 
manways in strategic locations.” Click 
here to read the full article.From Tucson With Love

We had a great time talking with everyone at the ACEC James Bond-
themed Arizona Conference on Roads & Streets on November 1st-
3rd at the Hilton El Conquistador Tucson. We showcased roadway 
and drainage improvement projects and handed out fun giveaways 
including our grand prize, a Williams Sonoma Martini Gift crate...for 
those who like their martinis shaken, not stirred. Visit our website 
for more event photos and information.

https://www.facebook.com/achengardner/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/achen-gardner-construction-llc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdkSEEJeu_8gKokhaAe4zVw
https://www.instagram.com/achengardner/
https://www.achen.com/profile
https://www.achen.com/contact-us
https://www.achen.com/underground-utilities
https://www.achen.com/3953100-north-tempe-waterline-replacement-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3953100-north-tempe-waterline-replacement-cmar
https://twitter.com/achengardner
https://www.achen.com/4000101-coc-detroit-basin/gazelle-meadows-park-storm-system-and-associated-improvements
https://waterfm.com/trusting-data-condition-assessment-arizona/
https://waterfm.com/trusting-data-condition-assessment-arizona/
https://www.achen.com/recent-news/2023/11/13/arizona-conference-on-roads-amp-streets-2023
https://www.achen.com/recent-news/2023/11/13/arizona-conference-on-roads-amp-streets-2023

